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15th November 24 
Showcasing Stockham 

Dear Parents, Carers & Grandparents 
 

I am delighted to be able to invite you to participate in a new and important initiative for 
Stockham Primary School. We are always looking for ways to involve parents as much as 
possible in the life of the school. Our relationship with parents is important to us and children 
benefit from a successful partnership where expectations and values are aligned. With this is 
mind, we would like to invite you into school on Friday 13th December for our first 
‘Showcasing Stockham’ afternoon. To celebrate and share with you the amazing work that 
the children have undertaken so far this year. 
 

The classrooms will be open from 2:00pm until 3:00pm. On Friday 13th December 24 
 

If you have more than one child in school, then the session could be split between their 
respective classes.  
 

There are a few safeguarding guidelines we need to make you aware of in line with our school 
policy as your child’s safety is our prime concern: 
 

✓ Please enter the school via the main entrance for your sessions. 
✓ Please do not have your mobile phones out during the sessions or use them to take 

photographs. Also please ensure that you switch off your mobile phone.  
✓ If you need to use the toilet during these sessions, please only use the adult toilets 

near the main entrance – the office staff will direct you.  
 

We are passionate that our children leave Stockham as confident, considerate individuals well 
prepared to tackle the challenges of the future. They recognise the need to work hard in 
school and know that they are rewarded for effort just as they also know that we are all 
unique, different and talented in a variety of ways. 
 

We hope the afternoon visit is informative and useful to you and should you have any feedback 
we are always willing to consider amendments following constructive feedback. If you do have 
any concerns or queries, then please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 

We would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation and support to make this a very 
valuable and worthwhile experience for you and your child.  
 

We look forward to working and learning with you! 
 

Yours sincerely  

Vikki Marsh-Ballard 

 


